



To the Parents of Year 3

19th September 2019

Dear Parents

Thank you

Tag Rugby Festival at Torquay Boys Grammar School

The children of Year 3 have been invited to a Tag Rugby Festival at TBGS, on Thursday 3rd October. We will leave school at 9.30 a.m. and walk to TBGS, returning before lunch. Please ensure that your child has their P.E. kit in school with trainers and a drink of water.

Please complete the slip and return to me **by Friday 27th September**

Miss Garry Class 3 Teacher
OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL TORQUAY
Tag Rugby Festival at TBGS - 3rd October -Year 3
Name of child
I understand that my child will take part in the above festival and will walk to TBGS.
Emergency numberAllergiesAllergies
SignedDate

